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Dear Chair, 
 
Scrutiny review: Secondary Education Funding 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21st May advising the recommencement of the Panel’s review of 
Secondary Education Funding. 
 
I note the terms of reference provided and welcome the review. There have been significant 
changes made to school funding in recent years, following the publication of the Independent 
School Funding Review, I think it is timely for an external review. 
 
I look forward to assisting the Panel throughout the process. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Deputy Rob Ward 
Minister for Education and Lifelong Learning 
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